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Wonder Dome Show - Year 5 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,      
 
On Tuesday 20th May 2025, Year 5 will be enjoying a visit from Wonderdome, a mobile planetarium 

that provides an immersive tour around the stars and planets for children. Each child will get the 

opportunity to enter the inflatable dome where the night sky will be projected above them. The fully 

trained staff from Wonderdome will then give a presentation, the planetarium shows cover the key 

curriculum programme of study, allowing pupils to be absorbed in the world and Universe around 

them. 

This experience will take place on the afternoon of Tuesday 20th May 2025.  

It is necessary to ask for a voluntary contribution of £8 per pupil for this activity to take place. 

Payments are to be made through our online payment system by Monday 3rd March 2025. There is 

no obligation to contribute, and no pupil will be omitted from the event, but in order for the event 

to go ahead full parental contributions will be necessary. Unfortunately, should we not have 

enough contributions then we will have no alternative but to cancel the event. We very much hope 

that you are able to contribute so this event can run as planned.  

We are looking forward to an exciting afternoon! 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Miss Winwood and Mrs Pincher 

Year 5 Class Teachers 

 

 

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/425618/PRIMARY_national_curriculum_-_Science.pdf
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/425618/PRIMARY_national_curriculum_-_Science.pdf

